
The Town of Elmira’s Annual Leaf Pickup will begin on Monday, November 4, 2019 and 

continue until December 6, 2019. 

Please do not rake leaves to the curb until that first weekend.  You may use the 

compost site if you wish to rake leaves before that date. 

All questions should be directed to the Town Highway Dept. at 734-0199. 

 


